
December
Newsletter

Grade 6

Language Arts

Science

MATHEMATICS

The students have done and started a plethora of
activities and projects this month in class. They’ve
learnt how to write poems, surreal fictional stories,
book reviews, as well as writing constructive
feedback. They’ve been creating their own
film/production in groups, with a notion they came
up with, while also preparing a persuasive speech
presentation. The fun doesn’t stop there. The
students have learnt to read theatrically, write better
and more complex sentences using a new list of
subordinating conjunctions and 4-5 syllable adverbs
and last but not least they’ve been doing Christmas
activities. Designing posters and creating Christmas
party invitations. 

We have learnt a lot about different kinds of animals
in this last period. Last week, we wrapped up the
most important elements and students were tasked
to complete a graded assignment in which the
differences between animals had to be named and
identified. We are excited to learn more about this
daunting, yet fascinating topic.

Students continue to review
fractions, decimals and
percentages. We completed task
cards and worked to switch
seamlessly between fractions and
decimals and visa versa. We played
Jeopardy games in order to practice
all different types of problems. 

HISTORY
Students have been looking at the
geography of the United States and
Canada. They completed several
digital scavenger hunts with a partner
in order to learn a little bit about the
different states and regions. We also
looked at the system of governance
in America, outlining the three
branches of government.


